IPH Congress 2012
Call for Papers

Welcome to the Trinational Upper Rhine Region!

The 31st IPH Congress of International Paper Historians will take place on September 17 – 19, 2012 in the Upper Rhine Region in Baden Württemberg (Germany) – Basle (Schwitzerland) – Alsace (France).

The Congress will cover the following three main aspects: Paper Museums, watermarks and paper as a decorative art. The overall theme of the congress will be: Cultural and economical evolution of the trinational Upper Rhine Region, especially its history of paper and printing.

All members and friends of paper history are kindly invited to join us in the Upper Rhine Region.

Session 1: Paper Museums, collections of cultural heritage, publications, and research in the history of paper, illustrated through exhibitions and collections of tools.

Session 2: Evolution of papermaking technology, especially watermarking, research and collection of watermarks, digitization, publications, exhibitions, and international standardization of registration.

Session 3: Paper as a decorative art, development of printing technology, production of wall paper, wall papers in art history, and conservation of wall papers.

Anyone wishing to present a paper is invited to send a short abstract, preferably electronically in word format in English, French or German not later than December 15, 2011 to the contact person of the congress:

Dr. Sabine Schachtner

LVR-Industriemuseum, Papiermühle Alte Dombach, D-51465 Bergisch Gladbach, Germany

Tel. +49(0) 2202 936680, Email: sabine.schachtner [et]lvr.de
The abstract should provide

1) Name and professional title of the author(s), indicate the name of the main author with a *,

2) Postal address as well as Email address is necessary for the contact between the author and the program committee,

3) Language English, German or French according to the statutes of IPH,

4) Title of the presentation,

5) max 300 words (1500 signs) summary of the content. The program committee will inform the proposers about acceptance of their proposals by March 31, 2012, providing them with guidelines for authors.
With kind regards on behalf of the program committee and the IPH Council

Anna-Grethe Rischel

President of IPH
